
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 

 
 
 
9 May 2012 
 

SUBJECT: Aerosol Dispensers Directive 
 
 
We hereby confirm that all aerosol units produced by CRC Industries UK Ltd. are 
manufactured in accordance with the requirements of European Directive 2008/47/EC. 
 
This legislation updates and supersedes all previous European legislation covering safety 
requirements related to the manufacture, filling and labelling of aerosols, specifically 
Directive 94/1/EC and Directive 75/324/EC.    
 
     

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

Yours Faithfully, 
 

G. S. Tague 
 

G.S.Tague 
Technical Manager 


